
McLeod Road Traditional Elementary School PAC  
president.mrtpac@gmail.com 

6325 – 142 Street, Surrey, BC, V3X 1B9 
Phone: 604-595-1060 / Fax: 604-595-1059 

 

Agenda      Date: June 5, 2023 – 6 PM 

 

Meeting call to order 6:07 pm 

Establishment of quorum –Yes 
Attendance: 

Amtoj, Michelle, Vandita, Joy, Harmeet, Mamta, Bhupinder, Saurabh, Ms. Porcellato 

Amendment of agenda (if any)  
None 

Adoption of agenda Yes 

New business  
Principals report 

Roller blading has started this week and has been received well. Students will be able to go three times this 

week. 

 Track meet is on June 13 at South Surrey Athletic Park. Parent drivers will transport children to the park.  

 Centennial Beach trip will be on June 27. Students will travel by school buses paid for by PAC.  

Office staff has been busy calling students on the waitlist for the next school year. There are limited spaced 

for grade 1-7.  

The Talent show on May 26 was a success. Students shared their special talents and parents were able to watch 

as well.  

 Teachers would like to say “thank you” for treats PAC provided for Teacher Appreciation week. 

A new sign has been installed at the end of the parking lot asking everyone to turn right to ensure student 

safety and to keep the traffic flowing. Most parents are ignoring the sign. 

A big thank you from all the school staff to everyone on the PAC executive this year and to the parents that 

attended meetings. Students enjoyed having hot lunches and treat days at MRT. Fundraising efforts helped 

pay for pancake breakfast, roller blading, grade 7 medals and school buses for the year end beach trip.   

Uniform Vendor 

Amandeep introduced a new light weight uniform shirt, now available for purchase. A new ordering website 

will be up and running in 2 weeks. Payment is by cash or etransfer only. 

PAC brought up numerous parent concerns to vendor. Amandeep experienced hardships with COVID 19 

pandemic and customs delays. Amandeep has ensured PAC that these issues will no longer disrupt supply. 

Amandeep has also ordered stock, which is ready for distribution. A3H uniforms will have pop up shop in 

the school gym in June for parents to order uniforms for 2023-2024 school year.   



After much discussion, PAC agreed to keep A3H uniforms as MRT’s uniform vendor. If any supply chain 

issues occur in September, PAC will look into other uniform vendors. 

Sports Day concession 

PAC will have a sports day concession, open to parents, staff and students. Joy and Michelle will organize an 

item and price list. (June 16)  

Staff appreciation lunch 

PAC proposed an all-staff appreciation lunch. Budget will be $350. Motion proposed,  seconded and passed. 

Hot Lunch 

PAC to decide on hot lunch platform for next year. Joy presented information on lunchbox.com. 

Munchalunch is an option. Michelle suggested looking into hotlunches.net for next school year.  

Popcorn day brought in $310. Freezie sale brought in $373. 

PAC deep freezer 

The PAC freezer does not work and is rusted and mouldy inside. PAC to budget for a new deep freezer at 

the September PAC meeting.  

PAC account 

PAC account has $2652.66. Gaming account has $9212.39. Expenses going out will be $1560 (school bus for 

school beach trip) $1550 (school wide rollerblading event) and $175 (grade 7 medals). 

Open form/Task 
None 

Meeting Adjourned 8:25PM 
o NEXT MEETING:  TBA 


